
Hammond, Michelle 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Beemer, Karen [kbeemer@wphcody.org] 
Friday, September 21, 201210:27 AM 
Hammond, Michelle 

Subject: 
Attachments: 

RE: Re: REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 
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Dear Ms. Hammond, 
In response to your letter of 9/20/2012 we acknowledge that our license will be amended to allow 35.100 for oral 
administration of lodine-131. We would like to have a maximum possession limit of 100 mCi taking into consideration of 
a,b,and c listed below. We realize this will be listed as a line item leaving the other in case an authorized user comes to 
our facility with the necessary qualifications. Thank you. Karen Beemer, CNMT 

From: Hammond, Michelle [mailto:Michelle.Hammond@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Friday, September 21, 2012 9:20 AM 
To: Beemer, Karen 
Subject: FW: Re: REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 

From: Hammond, Michelle 
Sent: Thursday, September 20,20123:10 PM 
To: 'KBEEMER@WPHCODY.ORG' 
Cc: Simmons, Michelle 
Subject: Re: REQUEST FOR ADDmONAL INFORMATION 

License No.: 
Docket No.: 
Control No.: 

49-18230-01 
030-14695 
577835 

Dear Ms. Beemer: 

This is in reference to your Nuclear Regulatory Commission License No. 49-18230-01. 
During our review for your license amendment to release for unrestricted use the "old" nuclear medicine 
department, we noticed that you are authorized for 35.300 on section 6.C. of your license. 

The only authorized user on your license is Dr. Gregory Cross who is authorized for 35.100, 200, and oral 
administration of lodine-131 less than 33 millicuries. In an effort to clarify the possession and authorization for 
YOUi liCenSe, 'vVe vvill keep the authorization for 35.300 on your license but FOR STOR/\GE Of'.JL Y. VVe \lvil! !ine 
list the authorization for the 1-131, but to do this we are requesting the following information: 

1) Please provide a maximum possession limit for the 1-131 less than 33 millicuries (for oral 
administration), that you would like on the license. 
***PLEASE take into consideration***: 
a) your inventory on hand 
b) your patient load 
c) waste 

We will continue our review upon receipt of this information. Please reply to my attention at the Region IV 
Office and refer to Mail Control No. 577835. Please respond to this e-mail by October 1, 2012. You may reply 
via e-mail as long as the response is attached in a PDF format or by fax to 817-200-1188. 
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Please don't hesitate to contact me or Michelle Simmons (michelle.simmons@nrc.gov) if you have any 
questions. 

Thank You. 

Best Regards, 

Michelle M. Hammond, M.Sc. 
Health Physicist 
Region IV-Division of Nuclear Materials Safety, Branch B 
office) 817-200-1127 
fax) 817-200-1188 
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